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Attendance this
Week




Class 1 - 93.2%
Class 2 - 100%
Class 3 - 91.7%
Class 4 - 96.3%
Class 5 - 95.2%




Aim for 100% 
attendance!

Congratulations to Jack and Ruth for
winning the SGET Safety Competition
for designing a poster to promote E-
Safety. They both received a BBC
Microbit as a prize from the
Shropshire Gateway Educational Trust
– AMAZING!

The antibullying ambassadors
announced the winners and runners up
for their Antibullying competition in
assembly on Monday and the prizes
went to:

KS1 winner: Louis
KS2 winner: Felicity
Runners up: Lily and Archie

Congratulations and well done to
everyone who took part.

A huge thank you to Matt
Bowen, Sid & Jack Durden,

Andrew Edwards and Robbie
Godding for helping to set

up the PTA shed last
weekend. A reminder to all

parents to keep their
children with them after

school and not allow them to
play amongst the sheds. The

older children know that
this area is out of bounds.

There is currently a gap
under the back of the sheds

that children must not go
here due to Health and

Safety checks required.

Following on from our NSPCC assembly last week, Year 5 & 6 children completed a NSPCC workshop on
Thursday. They learnt about different types of abuse and were reminded to tell a trusted adult if they
were concerned. Please ask your child about the workshop. 
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Poppy Wall
Do you knit or crochet? Would you like to create something for the whole
community to share? Clee Hill Forum have set up a Poppy Wall Facebook account
this month to get as many knitters and crocheters making red poppies for a
poppy wall on Clee Hill.  You can follow a poppy pattern or be creative and design
your own poppy – but red only please. Any poppies can be dropped off in a
special box outside Clee Hill Community Academy Reception. We will need
thousands of poppies so get knitting/ crocheting and spread the word. Poppies
can be dropped out at any time before the mid-October but feel free to start
returning them as soon as you have made them. It would be wonderful to see
the Poppy Wall full of poppies for Remembrance. 

https://www.thewi.org.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0007/277369/Poppy-
Patterns.pdf

As part of the Government’s biggest ever
expansion to childcare provision, low-income
families will be able to access increased
childcare support from 28 June.

Thank you to Matthew Lloyd the Cob Oven
Man for fixing our Cob Oven!

https://www.thewi.org.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0007/277369/Poppy-Patterns.pdf








Class 1
Praise Certificates: Joe & Reuben
Writing Rocket: Elodie
Reading Rockstar: Marley
Marvellous Mathematician: Emily

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Jono, Sam, Skylar, Morrigan
Writing Rocket: Louie
reading Rockstar: Oli
Marvellous Mathematician: Amber
Super Scientist: Morrigan
Special mention to Raffia for her Gymnastics certificate, well done!

Class 3
Praise Certificates: Jack H, Evie, Dylan
Writing Rocket: Jack B
Reading Rockstar: Layla
Marvellous Mathematician: Emma
Pen Licences: Tilly, Alfie, Layla and Will
Special mention to Dylan for his football medal, well done!

Class 4
Praise Certificates: Harley, Fliss, Lianna, Archie, Jack G, Jack D, Noah, James, Harry
Writing Rocket: Sienna
Reading Rockstar: Lianna
Marvellous Mathematician: Noah
Super Scientist: Phoebe
Special mentions to Archie and Jack D for their awards from their football presentation,
well done!

Class 5
Praise Certificates: Catherine & Louis
Reading Rockstar: Louis
Writing Rocket: Lacey
Marvellous Mathematician: Alice
Super Scientist: Whole Class!
Handwriting: Jay




Hall of FameHall of Fame
TTR: 
Class 3: Luca (Garage Rocker), Trey
(Garage Rocker)

Class 4: Riley G (Wannabe)

Class 5: Ben (Unsigned Act), Connie-
Mae (Rock Star)





Dates for Diary 2023Dates for Diary 2023






























